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TO: Parents of Elementary Students 

Date: September 10, 2019 

RE: Elementary Classroom Milk  

 

Elementary parents, if you want your child to have a classroom milk please purchase a 

classroom milk ticket through your school food service cashier at your child’s school building.   

 

A milk ticket costs $4.00 for 10 punches.  Classroom milk is an added extra cost and not part of 

the meal program.  

 

Classroom milk tickets are given to your child’s teacher and when ticket is gone, the teacher 

returns the used ticket to the food service cashier who in turn sells a new ticket to your child 

and returns the new classroom milk ticket back to the teacher. 

 

Your child’s food service account MUST have a plus balance in order to be able to purchase a 

classroom milk ticket.  No classroom milk tickets will be charged. 

 

Please send your milk money marked CLASSROOM MILK MONEY on the outside of the 

envelope, which will help direct the money more quickly to the school food service cashier. 

 

Thank you for your attention to classroom milk ticket sales. 
 


